
Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is David Ormonde and I reside in District 31.  I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill 1505.

We should be allowed the opportunity to research how effective the vaccine is and what the
possible risks are and evaluate if we see it as safe. Vaccinations should not be forced upon any
individual. Where there is risk, there must be choice.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

David Ormonde


